
 
 
 
 
 
 
In reply to the letter of the Athens Exchange dated 4th September, 2007 ref 
37413, and in particular to the question regarding press reports related to the 
Grimaldi Group expression of interest to buy our Company, we wish to inform 
that such interest has never been expressed by the above mentioned Group. 
 
 

Voula, 5th September, 2007 
 


